


 
 
 
 
 

AFTERCARE FAMILIES 
In preparing for the last few weeks left of school, we are asking families that 
utilize the aftercare program to pre-pay for the last couple weeks of school 
(May 30 – June 13).  This will help ensure billing is paid for upfront.  While 
we do know that emergencies can come up, if you are a family that doesn’t 

utilize the aftercare program normally, you will be sent home with a bill 
when you pick up your child.  That bill will need to be paid the next day of 

school. 
 

For families that pre-pay and don’t use up all of their payment, you will 
either be reimbursed for what you didn’t use (non-returning families) or 

have a credit towards the next school year (returning families). 
 

May 1-25 billing invoice will go home with your child on either Tuesday, 
May 30th or Wednesday, May 31st and must be paid in full no later than 

Friday, June 2nd.  
Please send in pre-payment to the school office for May 30-June 13 no later 

than Thursday, May 25th.  Thank you. 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 










